
Facing Reality
Many adults feel drinking and partying are a rite of 
passage and think teen parties are the same as when they 
were young. BRITE youth want parents to face the current 
realities and learn why and how we need adults to help 
change these dangerous social norms. 

What You Will See at a Reality Party
Reality Parties are open to the public (adults only) and are 
FREE. Participants will tour a home set up to portray a teen 
party with youth actors voicing concerns expressed by local 
teens and young adults.

BRITE is made possible through funding from Ventura County Behavioral Health Department, Alcohol and Drug Programs.

Saturday, February 8, 2020

2:00-7:00pm (Reservations required)
One-hour tours start every 45 minutes

Reality Party
for Parents

Exposing today’s teen party culture

Agoura Hills Recreation & Events Ctr.
Address given when you register

Register Online:
www.StraightUpVC.org/register

More Information:
info@BRITEyouth.org  |  805-338-8646 (texts ok)
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